Warren County Board of
Developmental Disabilities

Megan K. Manuel, Superintendent
42 Kings Way ¢ Lebanon, OH 45036
. Phone: 513.228.6400 » Fax: 513.932.1927 » www.warrencountydd.org
Warren County Board of
Developmental Disabilities

Supporting people with disabilities and their families to achieve what is important to them.

10/30/2023
PDAC Community Reviewers,

The Warren County Board of Developmental Disabilities provides services and support to over 2,400 individuals with
disabilities and their families through Early Intervention, Community Resources, Employment Services, Social,
Recreational, Residential, Service Coordination and other programs. Among the range of services provided by the
Warren County Board of Developmental Disabilities, we provide eligible children with the opportunity to attend
summer camps of their choice through the Family Supports and Waivers program.

The Warren County Board of Developmental Disabilities supports Girl Scouts of Western Chio’s efforts to improve
their three camp properties located in Warren County to better serve girls and caregivers with disabilities. We look
forward to advising Girl Scouts on this project and are excited at how the improvements will improve the lives of
children living with disabilities in Warren County and in our region as a whole.

Sincerely,
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Cood Rl
Carol Heil
Community Resource Director

Laurie Lupinetti, President * Barry Riley, Vice President * Joel King, Secretary
Lynn Bissell » William Delord » Bryan Marsh



C A 3 Building Brighter Futures for People with Vision Loss

BVI

October 31, 2023
PDAC Community Reviewers,

At the Cincinnati Association of the Blind and Visually Impaired (CABVI), our mission is to
empower people who are blind or visually impaired with opportunities to seek
independence. We want all individuals who are blind and visually impaired to live full
lives, with community inclusion. We operate with compassion, hope, opportunity,
integrity, collaboration and empowerment in mind.

CABVI supports Girl Scouts of Western Ohio's efforts to improve their camp properties to
better serve girls and caregivers with visual impairment. We look forward to advising Girl
Scouts on this project, including visiting the camps and providing advice on signage to
make facilities more accessible.

Sincerely,
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Teri J. Shirk
President/CEO
teri.shirk@cincyblind.org
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